
Dates to remember:  

17th October—

Butterfly Class  Field 

Trip & Friends AGM 

20th October—Firefly & 

Cricket Class Field Trip 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

Ladybird class—Jax 

Dragonfly class—Bryn, 
Phoebe & Jamaldeen 

Butterfly class— Rosa, Lacy 
& Eloisa 

Firefly class—  Sam, Amelia 
& Oscar 

Cricket class— Megan, Skye 
& Alana 

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden phone 
call last week went to Elsie. 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

HELLO YELLOW  

We supported Young Minds with world mental health day by  

wearing something yellow. 

 

HARVEST 

This weeks assembly was on protecting and 

looking after our world for future generations to 

enjoy.  We have fortnightly visits from Caz, New 

Creation Churches, who will give a talk in some 

of our Wednesday morning assemblies. 

Please come along and support the 

Friends PTA.  Without your help 

the school would no longer be able 

to gift book bags for new reception 

children, leavers bears, hold events 

like discos and movie nights as 

well as the purchase of big items 

like the climbing wall  and play-

ground equipment. 
Y5/Y6 Girls football tournament  

“On Monday 9th October, 10 girls 

from Y5 & Y6 were asked to take 

part in a football tournament  

hosted by Weston College.  We 

had lots of fun learning new skills, 

taking part and working as a 

team.  We won two matches, lost 

two and drew three” - Girls     

football team.   

Dragonfly class have been doing some   

amazing maths this week. 


